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March 15, 2021 

Attention: Physiotherapy Providers 
Subject:  Quality Assurance Supervisor Update 
We would like to take this opportunity to let you know that the Quality Assurance Supervisor 
for Physiotherapy Treatment Services, Nu Lu, has moved on from her role at WorkSafeBC. We 
thank her for her dedicated service, and wish her well in her future endeavors. 

We will be introducing a new Quality Assurance Supervisor for Physiotherapy Treatment 
Services in the coming weeks. Until then, our other Health Care contacts for Physiotherapy 
Treatment Services remain as listed below. 

For payment-related inquiries, please continue to contact our Payment Services 
Department at 604.276.3085 or toll-free at 1.888.422.2228. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at 
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers 
 
 

 

 

 

 
This bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Programs and the program providers. If you would 
like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be removed from the list, please send an email to 
hcsinqu@worksafebc.com  requesting the change.  
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